COMITTEE REPORTS
August 2022

SSAA
South Shore Area Ambulance had 13 requests for service in the month of July. Two days had multiple calls; one day had 2 calls and another had 5 calls in a 24-hour period. Due to low staffing one transport was made by another agency. 
Transports – 4 (1 of these by Iron River EMS)
Lift Assist – 4
No transport/Refusal of care – 4
No Patient found - 1 
Bell – 3, Clover – 2, Orienta – 1, Port Wing – 7 
Thanks, Jeff Byerhof

CFD
There was one response made by CFD in July for an EMS assist. 
The tires were replaced on the fire engine.
Three members attended joint fire training with the Red Cliff and Bayfield Fire Departments.
There will be an Entry Level Firefighter class beginning in September ( September 7 - November 11)  at the Port Wing Fire Hall. This is a 60 hour class that is a requirement for active participation in Firefighting activities in the State of Wisconsin.  Community members that   may be interested in serving your community as Firefighter, please contact Chief Byerhof for more information. 

Thanks, Chief Byerhof
byerhofjw@gmail.com
Cell - 815.761.2940
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